
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  

 
Caregivers Nova Scotia cordially invites you to a 

 
	
  

Caregiver Appreciation Tea 
 

May is Caregiver Awareness Month  
 

Join us in celebrating the family members  
and friends who give unpaid care to loved ones.   

Everyone is welcome.  No admission charge. 

 When: Thursday, May 14th, 2015  
from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm  
     

Where: Maritime Conservatory of Performing Arts  
     Lillian Piercey Concert Hall 
   6199 Chebucto Road, Halifax 
       

For more information, 
please contact our office 

at 902.421.7390. 
 

Hosted by 


